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ATG Ballot Comments 

[EXT] Brian Beng proposed constitutional amendment 

This e-mail has been composed in opposition to the proposed constitutional amemdment by Brian 
Bengs. The proposed amendment can be harmful to the democratic process governing the people of 
the state and the common good. It removes the ability of the populace to respond and appears 
communistic and opposing the intent of governance by our forefathers. Thanks, Don Rausch, 605 
872 9514 
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